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LOVE. TEACH. HEAL.

Our Mission Guided by the Love of Jesus Christ

January 20, 2022

A Personal Note from the Bishop

Dear Friends,
| write to share with you some personal news, for which | ask your prayers.

A few days ago, my husband, Scott, suffered a heart attack. The doctors described the

attack as a relatively mild one. This health emergency came as a total surprise, coming
out of left field, as the expression goes. The good news is that he is recovering well at

home.

Under these circumstances and for our sake, | simply ask for the following:
First, please pray for Scott’s full recovery.

Second, if you want to be in touch, please do not email me for now. Cards can be sent to Scott at the
diocesan office, 325 Oliver Avenue, Suite 300, Pittsburgh, PA 15222.

| also ask for your patience as | adjust to doing my work and caring for Scott. My staff will be in touch
concerning scheduled appointments and my visitation schedule.

Thank you very much for your love and concern, and, with God’s help, a full recovery lies ahead.

In Christ,

+4

The Rt. Rev. Ketlen A. Solak, D.Min.
IX Bishop of Pittsburgh




